

~ every student; known, valued & cared for ~

Covid-19 Update

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you would be aware, due to the Covid-19 situation, the NSW Premier in her press conference this morning urged parents to keep their children at home.

The department has said that online learning will be the mode of delivery of work for students at home, however, we are aware that not all students will have access to online learning. Therefore, our school will be providing links to online learning as well as providing packages of work for students who need those instead. We will let you know as soon as we have these available, either for collection from school or via email for you to print at home.

Instructions for accessing the online learning will be given to you as soon as possible:

- o Students in Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2 will have access to Studyladder
- o Students in Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 will have access to Google Classroom

We do appreciate your patience, as we will need a little time to organise all of this. We are receiving many enquiries regarding this. Please <u>do not</u> phone, email or send messages via Facebook asking when you will have work for your child. Please check our Facebook page or our school website for updates.

Our thoughts are with you during this extremely difficult time. Please take care of each other.

Yours Sincerely,

Woul

Ms. M Larkin Principal

23/3/2020

Search 'Facebook Plumpton Public School' or Website: www.plumpton-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

PLUMPTON PUBLIC SCHOOL

33 Bottles Road Plumpton NSW 2761

P: 9832 2466 or 9832 2477

E: plumpton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
W: www.plumpton-p.schools.nsw.gov.au